
 

 

 
Your Journey through Manchester Art Gallery, 
What to expect: 

 
 
 
 
 

When you arrive at the gallery, 
walk between the pillars and 
through the front door.  
 
 
 
 
 

From the entrance hall follow the PINK post-it-note trail to Mehreen Murtaza’s 
living plant and sound installation.  
 
 
Please be aware that this exhibition has its 
own soundscape, and that you may be 
able to hear the videos from next door. 
(Please ask Rose if you would like the use 
of some earphones). 
 
Can you use your torch to find all of the 
plants from the pictures?  
 
 
 

Open doors  
Open doors is a creative workshop especially for autistic children and children with other so-
cial communication issues, their families and carers. We open our doors early so that you 
can come enjoy and explore art together as a family.  

Our next sessions are:  

Saturday November 18th, 9:15 – 12:15pm 

Saturday December 16th, 9.15– 12.15pm 

 

Please feel free to call Katy McCall on 0161 235 8869 if you have any questions or would like to find out more. 



 

 

Once you’ve found all of the plants make your way up to the Core where 
there will be various activities and a Sensory Installation. Just follow the 
ORANGE post-it-notes and get stuck in.  

 
 
 

Also remember that there is a quiet room available if you need it. If at any 
time you need a moment out, just let someone know and we’ll show you 
where it is.  
 
Feel free to stay in the Clore Art Studio for as long as you like! You can ac-
cess it whenever the gallery is open.  
 
Please be aware that the gallery will open to the public at 10am.  
For directions and more information about our education and exhibitions programme please visit 
www.manchesterartgallery.org  

 


